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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - General Fund
Minor revenue increase - General Fund

The Department of Health and Human Services has identified only 3 surgical abortion facilities in Maine. The 
collection of revenue from license fees is not expected to be significant. Any additional expenditures related to 
rulemaking and licensure would be minor and can be absorbed within existing budgeted resources.
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